
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets the Russian ambassador to discuss developments of
the political situation in Iraq and region

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received the Russian ambassador to Baghdad, Mr. Maxim Maximov Monday 17/9/2018

His eminence with Maximov discussed developments of the political situation in Iraq and the

region, and indicated the importance of dialogue as an optimal solution to settle all issues.

His  eminence  stressed  that  the  Iraqi  situation  is  accurately  progressing  within  the

constitutional timeframe, expressed hope to form a government with new visions and aspirations

capable of moving the country to the stage of prosperity and reconstruction.


